- WIXK

WISCONSIN RADIO Telephone 246-2254
Bob Smith, General Manager New Richmond, Wis.

™is is Wednesday
March 21, 1962

Mr. Cearl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Vr. Tabelstein:

Thank ycu very much for your letter of March 16, 1962
in which you said that you heard WIXK.

We arse crateful for your comments and it is indeed
cratifving to know that we have been heard in Omaha,
Nebraska.

We hope that you will pick us up again soon.

Sincerely,

HES/ce



